
Enjoy a great day of golf to support the   

Seneca Park Zoo Society! 

   

Thank you everyone for participating!             

We appreciate your generosity and support,  

for conservation and education programs at 

the Seneca Park Zoo Society.   

 

We wish you all a fun and successful golf     

tournament.  Please enjoy a complementary 

lunch at the turn, and free select drinks from the 

beverage cart and waters throughout the course.  

We’ll see you for dinner on the patio at the end 

of the round. 

   Your Hosts, 

   Eric Allen and Lee Wilson 
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